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Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Coppermill Area Liveable Neighbourhood Scheme 
Station Road Area Update  
 
In February 2024, we wrote to residents and businesses on and near Station Road and St James 
Street to confirm that following the public consultation held in December 2023, the Station Road 
scheme had been approved by Waltham Forest Council and would proceed to the construction stage.  
 
We are now writing to notify residents that construction of the scheme will start at the end of May 2024 
and will be completed by autumn 2024. 
 
To help minimise disruption to road users during this time, the work will be completed in phases starting 
in Station Road and moving towards St James Station. Before the work begins, we will write to people 
located close to the works area with more information on the first phase of works and any associated 
temporary traffic management arrangements. 
 
As the works progress, we will have to suspend parking bays and restrict or close some traffic routes. 
These changes will be visible on site, and we will notify residents closer to the time.  
 
During construction, we kindly ask local people to plan their journeys ahead to avoid delays and to 
consider using alternative forms of transport to a private vehicle if possible. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact us using the following details: 
 

• Email:  
enjoy@walthamforest.gov.uk 
 

• Write to:  
Enjoy Waltham Forest Team, Low Hall Depot, Leyton, London, E10 7AS 
 

• Call:  
020 8496 3000 to request a call back from the Enjoy Waltham Forest Team 

 
For more information on the Station Road area improvements or the wider Coppermill Area Liveable  
Neighbourhoods scheme please scan the QR code below. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Enjoy Waltham Forest Team  
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